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Implats supports the Soccer World Cup 

 

EMBARGO: For immediate release 

 

Ticker symbols: 

JSE: Imp 

LSE: Ipla 

ADRs: Impuy 
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The anticipation, enthusiasm and excitement visibly sweeping through 

Implats’ South African operations where employees are eagerly awaiting 

this momentous occasion is amazing.  The shows of fervour over the last 

number of weeks have united our team as proud South Africans ready to 

embrace the Soccer World Cup spirit. 

 

Employees have over the last number of weeks overwhelmingly adopted 

Soccer Fridays demonstrating not only their ability to do the Diski Dance 

but also to sing the national anthem.  Soccer shirts are worn with pride and 

South African flags dominate in the colourful displays around the company 

property.  We are ready to celebrate!       

 

 [Ends] 

 


